
 

 

Dear Churches, Pastors, and Friends, March-April 2024 

Greetings to All! 

Thanks to all of you who prayed for me during my recovery from surgery.  I am doing great!  Three trips were 

planned during this time: two to a Hispanic country and one to the Amazon.  They were well covered while I 

was recuperating.  The trip to the Amazon was a first-time training session.  About 200 people attended, and 

it was very productive.  One humorous story, there is not any beef or pork available, there are no roads into 

that jungle area; and fish is the main staple food source.  After two days the American pastors asked for hot 

sauce.  Hot sauce is not normal for this area, but a sister went to her house and brought back a bottle.  After 

enjoying the sauce for a couple of days, the pastors asked how she made it.  She showed them the bottle 

and it was full of "fire ants" and also had a tarantula inside!  Oh well, you have to ask what kind of food you 

are eating and even then, sometimes you do not know! 

In April I made a trip to a Hispanic speaking country with a group.  I 

was sick the whole week, but we were able to go to all of the 

services while some of our team did the preaching.  Economically 

things are a lot worse - as if they weren't already having enough 

problems!  Their main export is sugar cane and now "they" have 

decided that the farmers will not be permitted to grow sugar cane!!!  

It just doesn't make sense!!  They now only have 4-6 hours of 

power a day and thousands have fled this one island.  It has been 

speculated that a million people may have fled over the last year! 

For 23 years we have supported these preachers and their families.  This allows them to live and work in 

their ministry.  Pray for them as they struggle to survive.  They remain encouraged and believe the Lord will 

supply their needs.  We were able to buy several bicycles and Bibles on the last trip.  Also, through the help 

of several churches, we were able to provide funds for several church buildings. 

Please continue to pray for my wife.  She is struggling with taking a preventative cancer medicine due to its 

many bad side effects. 

Joyfully Yours, 

Farren Caeble 
1 Sam 12:24 
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To preach the gospel in the regions beyond you… 

2 Cor 10:16 

 

 

“...thy word 
is truth.” 
 Jn 17:17 

  AV 1611 
 “   speaking the truth in love…” 

     Eph. 4:15 
  


